Bates City Public Notice

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given to all residents of the City of Bates City,
Missouri, and all other interested persons, corporations or political
subdivisions that the Board of Aldermen of the City of Bates City,
Missouri, will on March 29, 2019, at 7:00 p.m., conduct a public
hearing to discuss the sewer connection charges.

*Published in the Higginsville Advance on Wednesday, February 27t 2019.



BATES CITY BOARD OF ALDERMEN 203 NORTH SECOND BATES CITY, MO 64011
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
Posted March 27th, 2019 4:30 P.M.

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Aldermen will conduct a meeting at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday March 29, 2019 at
Bates City, City Hall. Attendees are welcome.

Special Board Meeting:

Pledge of Allegiance:
Call to Order
Roll Call

Old Business:
None

New Business:

Bill No. 2019-03: AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF BATES CITY, MISSOURI AMENDING SECTION
705.040 OF THE MUNICIPAL CODE: BUILDING SEWERS AND CONNECTIONS

Bill No. 2019-01: AN ORDINANCE ANNEXING PROPERTY OF STEVEN R AND LISA BAILEY TRUST
INTO THE CITY LIMITS OF BATES CITY, MISSOURI

Any and all matters which fall within the jurisdiction of the Council.

Next Board of Alderman Meeting: April 9, 2019 at 7:00 pm.

Adjournment: If you require any special accommodations for attendance of this meeting, please notify City Hall at (816)
690-3818 prior to the scheduled commencement.




































